
 

 

 
 
 

APD LIMITED (“the Company”) 
 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
 
 

Pursuant to The Securities Industry 2011Act, s98 
Our Ref.: Public Notice No. 1 of 2015 

 
 
Pursuant to the Securities Industry Act 2011, s98, the Company wishes to notify its shareholders 
and the Public that with effect from 5th December, 2014 bulk vehicle carriers arriving into New 
Providence began calls at the Nassau Container Port. 

 
 

Dated this 25th day of March, 2015 

 
APD Limited 

Maritime Centre 
P.O. Box SP 63958 

Arawak Cay 
Nassau, The Bahamas 

 
 
 


